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The Regional Transportation Council (RTC) reaffirms unanimous support for Virgin Hyperloop 
One (VHO) to select the Dallas-Fort Worth (DFW) region for their Hyperloop Certification 
Center.   
 
The RTC has worked with VHO on a series of proposals to bring the Hyperloop Certification 
Center to the DFW region. Hyperloop is the most innovative emerging transportation technology 
today and the RTC is excited to help bring this new mode of transportation to North Texas. 
Local governments, the business community, and area universities are working together to plan 
for and leverage this new technology as part of the region’s future transportation system. The 
RTC believes the DFW region is an ideal fit for the Hyperloop Certification Center and looks 
forward to working with VHO on next steps of the process.  
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